
 

            Collaboration, Challenge, Community, Courage, Commitment, Creativity  

 South Avenue Primary School 
__________________________________________________________________________ 

South Avenue, Sittingbourne, Kent ME10 4SU 

Telephone: 01795 477750 

Email: headteacher@southavenue.kent.sch.uk  

Headteacher:  Miss Samantha Fenn 

 

Dear Parents/Carers/Guardians, 

Our topic in Term 2 will be a continuation of Space, as it is such a 

fascinating topic that the children are really enjoying. During Term 2, 

Year 5 will be taking part in a really fun and interactive Online Space 

Station workshop on Monday 18th November. 

This engaging experience will include the children taking part in problem solving and being 

space engineers for the day!  Throughout the day the children will be taking part in challenges 

set by the space commander!  

Please start collecting empty toilet rolls and kitchen rolls in readiness for the day and send in via 

their classroom. 

For this workshop, we will be asking for a contribution of £6 per child. 

Please come to see us if you have any questions. 

Many thanks,  

Miss Major and Mr Perry 

Year 5 Class Teachers 
 

 

 

I enclose £6.00 towards the Space Station workshop on Monday 18th November 
 

Child’s name:……………………………………………………… Class: …………………………………….. 

 

Signed:……………………………………………………………………………………………………………Date:………………………………………. 

 

 

Please return the signed slip with £6.00 by Friday 15th November 2019. 
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